
 

 

Manager/Secretary 
Alder Root Golf Club 
Alder Root Lane 
Winwick 
Warrington 
Cheshire 
WA2 8RZ 
 
17/12/2021 

 

Dear Manager/Secretary 
 
Congratulations, we are delighted to inform you that Alder Root Golf Club has been re-awarded 
SafeGolf and in so demonstrating commitment to safeguarding the welfare of children and 
young people, as well as adults at risk in the sport of golf.  
 
Please find attached your SafeGolf certificate this is to display within your club to promote your 
award to current and prospective members and visitors.  

The SafeGolf award is valid for 12 months and as part of your accreditation your club  

Please note your club’s SafeGolf award may be withdrawn at any time if we are made aware of 
any changes that are not consistent with the essential requirements of SafeGolf.  

Once again congratulations on being re-awarded SafeGolf.  Please do not hesitate to contact 
your Club Support Officer or the Participation & Club Support Team should you have any 
queries. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jeremy Tomlinson 

Chief Executive 

SafeGolf is a UK & Ireland safeguarding partnership which promotes a safe and positive environment for everyone in the sport.  

 It offers a website – www.safegolf.org – through which anyone with a concern about the welfare of a player, or the behaviour or practice of a coach, 
volunteer, organiser, parent or a player, can contact the lead safeguarding officer at their national governing body.  

The SafeGolf accreditation for English clubs is an extension of the service.  

 

 

 

 

Well Done to Shaun Caddick for his alacrity and efficiently in getting this renewal, 



 

 


